




February 7th, 2013

To: Representative Della Au Belatti, Chair
 Representative Dee Morikawa, Vice Chair
 Members, Senate Committee on Health

Re: Strong Support for HB 896: Relating to Sales of Electronic Smoking
Devices to Persons under 18 Years of Age.

Hrg: February 8, 2013 at 8:30am, Room 329

Dear Senators:

My name is Megan Chan and I am a Tobacco Treatment Specialist for the HEALTHY
Program located at Kapi’olani Medical Center for Women & Children. I am in strong
support of SB 2819 Relating to Sales of Electronic Cigarettes.

As a professional in the field of smoking cessation, I see patients on a daily basis who
are addicted to nicotine and want to stop. Electronic cigarettes come in various
enticing flavors and are freely marketed, sampled AND sold to our youth. These
electronic devices carry varying levels of nicotine and are not currently regulated by the
FDA. What are we allowing our keiki to smoke?  Prohibiting the sale of electronic
smoking devices to minors is another essential step toward protecting the youth of
Hawaii.

I strongly urge you to support HB 896 and help us in our prevention effort to limit the
sales of electronic smoking devices to persons under the age of 18.

Mahalo for your support of HB 896.

Sincerely,

Megan Chan
Nuuanu, Oahu


